
These minutes were approved at the March 3, 2005 meeting.

DURHAM HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
FEBRUARY 3, 2005

Members Present: Crawford Mills, Chair
Roger Jaques, Vice Chair
Cathy Leach, Secretary
Leslie Schwartz
Karl Van Asselt, Town Council Rep.

Members Absent: Nick Isaak, Planning Board Rep.

Guests:  Marney Sumner and Sandy Amell, Durham Historic Association

The meeting was held at the Durham Historic Association Museum.

I. After an educational and interesting tour of the museum, the meeting was
called to order at 6:45 p.m.

II. The minutes of the January 6, 2005 meeting were approved.

III. New Business:
Crawford Mills led a discussion of the DHDC plans to form a Heritage

Commission, and solicited input from the Sumner and Amel. Some of the ideas
brought forth as future projects for the two groups to work on cooperatively included
the planned survey of Durham’s historical sites; ways to get younger citizens
interested in the DHA; getting more presence on the town’s website; increase overall
interest in historic preservation; providing research and information for homeowners
of historic properties; and more inclusion and work with downtown businesses,
specifically with a plaquing project.

IV. Old Business:
                  Cathy Leach updated the group on the grant proposal submitted to the NH
Division of Historical Resources for the development of an educational brochure.

Crawford Mills suggested that the HDC begin to move forward with the
survey project, and will have that on next month’s agenda.

V. Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.


